
 

 

 
 
28 June 2023 

  
  
  
Dear Residential Care residents, families and visitors 

  
  
  
Since my last communication the majority of residents in our Serpentine wing who 
tested positive for COVID-19 have now recovered.   
 
This is wonderful news and means that we are in a position to re-open Serpentine 
wing.  All Serpentine residents who have completed their isolation period are now able 
to move about the facility as normal. 
 
We are hopeful of recommencing group activities next week, which will be welcome 
news for many of our residents and visitors. 
 
Thank you again for working with us in our response to COVID-19 Outbreaks.   
 
  
Kind regards 

  
  

  
  
  
 

Michael Penhey 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


